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Comments: I am commenting on the winter motorized portion of the revised action. The maps are not easy to

use. I am most concerned about the areas just east of the Idaho state line from St Regis to the Beaver Ridge

area. These areas have historically been snowmobile areas. Some of these areas were closed in the past but

should be reopened. Other areas should remain open. Thank You


